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Riding her Rough Jenika Snow 2017-01-17 He kept his
distance. She saved her virginity. Torque Morrison is a
biker without roots—a Nomad—and he likes it that way.
The pierced and tattooed member of the Death’s Door MC
is a bad boy who’s lived hard and stayed away from what
he really wants…the curvy Delilah. And staying away from
what’s forbidden has been the hardest thing he’s ever
done. Delilah Stringer was the daughter of the Death’s
Door MC president, and she wasn’t a shrinking violet.
The outlaws she grew up around may be crude and nasty,
but they’re also protective, and they’d never approve of
her being with a fellow Patch. But Torque is the only
man she’s ever wanted. And then he’s back in town, and
one drunken night leads to her giving him her virginity.
Torque finally claims Delilah. She’s his in all ways. He
isn’t about to walk away from her, no matter who he has
to go up against to make that known. Reader note: This
story was previously published under the title Ridin’
Her Rough. It has since been revised and re-edited.
Heir of Fire Sarah J. Maas 2014-09-02 Celaena has
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survived deadly contests and shattering heartbreak-but
at an unspeakable cost. Now, she must travel to a new
land to confront her darkest truth . . . a truth about
her heritage that could change her life-and her futureforever. Meanwhile, brutal and monstrous forces are
gathering on the horizon, intent on enslaving her world.
Will Celaena find the strength to not only fight her
inner demons, but to take on the evil that is about to
be unleashed? The bestselling series that has captured
readers all over the world reaches new heights in this
sequel to the New York Times best-selling Crown of
Midnight. Packed with heart-pounding action, fierce new
characters, and swoon-worthy romance, this third book
will enthrall readers from start to finish.
Lost In You (The Soldiers of Wrath MC, 6) Sam Crescent
2016 She was his drug of choice, his addiction. He'd
kill for her, die for her. Nerd would walk through hell
just to prove he was crazy for her. She was his
obsession, and no matter how much she denied him he'd
make her see she was it for him. Nerd had never wanted
anything for himself ... until she came along. Hannah
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was his everything whether she knew it or not. Nerd just
needed to prove to her that underneath the bastard he
was they'd be good together.
Payne Jenika Snow 2016-08-18 Vicky is in love with
Payne. But Payne is a complicated man, and she knows he
only sees her as a warm hole to relieve himself in. The
heartbreak over that is real, but she loves him too much
to stop what they share. Payne and Vicky are explosive
in bed, and he doesn't want that to stop. But he also
won't admit how he feels. He's never cared about anyone
the way he does for Vicky, and maybe he's a bastard for
keeping his mouth shut, but he doesn't want to ruin what
they have by saying anything. Keeping her at a distance,
and only being with her between the sheets is what's
best for both of them. At least that's what he keeps
telling himself. When Vicky finds out she's pregnant
with Payne's baby, she knows she can't stay with a man
that doesn't want a commitment. Leaving is the best
option for her and her unborn child. When Payne finds
out Vicky left, he realizes how badly he screwed up. Now
he'll do anything to bring Vicky back, and make her his
old lady. She's it for him, and he'll prove that to her.
But what happens when he finds out the secret she's been
hiding ... that he'll be a father?
Furies of Calderon Jim Butcher 2005 In the land of
Alera, where people bond with the furies--elementals of
earth, air, fire, water, and metal--young Tavi struggles
to cope with his lack of magical talent, until his
homeland erupts into conflct between rebels and
loyalists and Tavi discovers that he holds the key to
his realm's survival. Reprint.
Now it Can be Told Philip Gibbs 1920
The Glass Castle Jeannette Walls 2006-01-02 Journalist
Walls grew up with parents whose ideals and stubborn
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nonconformity were their curse and their salvation. Rex
and Rose Mary and their four children lived like nomads,
moving among Southwest desert towns, camping in the
mountains. Rex was a charismatic, brilliant man who,
when sober, captured his children's imagination,
teaching them how to embrace life fearlessly. Rose Mary
painted and wrote and couldn't stand the responsibility
of providing for her family. When the money ran out, the
Walls retreated to the dismal West Virginia mining town
Rex had tried to escape. As the dysfunction escalated,
the children had to fend for themselves, supporting one
another as they found the resources and will to leave
home. Yet Walls describes her parents with deep
affection in this tale of unconditional love in a family
that, despite its profound flaws, gave her the fiery
determination to carve out a successful life. -- From
publisher description.
The Soldiers of Wrath MC Jenika Snow 2016-08-29 This
boxed set includes the first three books in the Soldiers
of Wrath MC series. Book One: Owned by the Bastard Book
Two: Bent, Not Broken Book Three: Hard As Steel ******
The Soldiers of Wrath MC is filled with, vicious,
dangerous men who'll move heaven and earth to get what
they want. Demon, The President, takes a woman to fulfil
a debt, but can he give her his heart? Can Joker, the
Vice President, help his woman overcome her past
nightmares and come to love him? Steel, is determined to
make Eloise his, even if it means taking her against her
will.
Complete Series Sam Crescent 2020 This box set includes
the complete series for the Soldiers of Wrath MC: Book
1: Owned by the Bastard-Deanna (a deleted scene from
Deanna's POV shortly after her encounter with Demon)Book
2: Bent, Not BrokenBook 3: Hard As Steel-Demon (a
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snippet of life from Deanna and Demon after Hard As
Steel)Book 4: Dead BastardBook 4.5: Ruin and RiseBook 5:
The Way I Like ItBook 6: Lost In YouBook 6.5: All or
Nothin'Book 7: Wild RideBook 8: The Harder They FallBikers, Babies, and Leather (a free holiday short)is set
includes all books in the Soldiers of Wrath MC series,
creating one complete collection.
The Cromwellian Settlement of Ireland John P.
Prendergast 2014 The legacy of Oliver Cromwell is still
haunts the Irish imagination. His alleged directive to
the Catholic Irish to get ""to Hell or Connaught,"" and
the policy that drove it, permanently altered the
ownership of Irish soil.The Parliamentary forces' civil
war against Charles I were enmeshed in a ruthless
campaign against popery and the Catholic perpetrators of
the assault on the Protestant colonists of 1641. The
legacy of sectarianism has marred Irish politics to this
day. Prendergast's research reveals his keen eye for
evidence. His dismissal of the colonists' claims about
the nature of the uprising of 1641 and his attitudes to
race are contested, but he was a man of his times. More
significantly his prejudices did not blind him and he
lets his sources speak for themselves, while his
analytical mind identifies the underlying economic
motivation and forces behind the apparently civilising
religious mission driving the settlement.
War and Peace Leo Tolstoy 2016-04-02 War and Peace by
Leo Tolstoy from Coterie Classics All Coterie Classics
have been formatted for ereaders and devices and include
a bonus link to the free audio book. “If everyone fought
for their own convictions there would be no war.” ― Leo
Tolstoy, War and Peace War and Peace is an epic novel by
Leo Tolstoy that explores the lives on individuals
during the time of international conflict.
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Ruin and Rise Jenika Snow 2016-06-22 READER NOTE: Dead
Bastard (The Soldiers of Wrath, 4) must be read before
Ruin and Rise in order to get the full experience of the
story. Please find the current books out in The Soldiers
of Wrath MC (all books currently available): *Book 1:
Owned by the Bastard *Book 2: Bent, Not Broken *Book 3:
Hard As Steel *Books 1-3 boxed set *Bonus Story: The
Soldiers of Wrath MC FREE read (available on the CSP
website) *Book 4: Dead Bastard *Book 4.5: Ruin and Rise
******* Sometimes falling into the ruin doesn't mean you
can't rise from the ashes. Shakes and Daniella went
through hell to find their happiness, but it didn't come
without a price. To keep Daniella, Shakes had to lose a
part of himself. Can they really rise from the ashes and
not get burned? But then Daniella and Shakes' life gets
turned upside down again when an unexpected pregnancy
strains the already volatile relationship Shakes has
with Daniella's father, Zeke. And where does Shakes'
fate lie with the only family he's ever had...The
Soldiers of Wrath?
Owned by the Bastard Jenika Snow 2016-06-24 Demon, the
President of The Soldiers of Wrath MC, is a vicious
bastard, a heartless killer, and has no regrets about
any of the violent things he does in life. It is how he
survives, and how he keeps his club and his men safe.
Deanna Monte has stayed in the life of her drug
addicted, low-life father since her mother passed away.
She may hate her dad, but after her mother's dying wish
for Deanna to not give up on him, she knows she can't
walk away. When Deanna is given to Demon as payment for
her father's debt, she fights with everything inside of
her and refuses to submit. But she's never met a man
like Demon, a cruel man that is big and powerful and can
take her life as easily as he breathes. She shouldn't
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want him the way she does, not after he takes her away
from her life, refusing to let her go, and tells her
that she is his now. But she does, and that frightens
her most of all.
Crimes Committed by Terrorist Groups Mark S. Hamm
2011-01 This is a print on demand edition of a hard to
find publication. Examines terrorists¿ involvement in a
variety of crimes ranging from motor vehicle violations,
immigration fraud, and mfg. illegal firearms to
counterfeiting, armed bank robbery, and smuggling
weapons of mass destruction. There are 3 parts: (1)
Compares the criminality of internat. jihad groups with
domestic right-wing groups. (2) Six case studies of
crimes includes trial transcripts, official reports,
previous scholarship, and interviews with law enforce.
officials and former terrorists are used to explore
skills that made crimes possible; or events and lack of
skill that the prevented crimes. Includes brief bio. of
the terrorists along with descriptions of their org.,
strategies, and plots. (3) Analysis of the themes in
closing arguments of the transcripts in Part 2. Illus.
His Secret Sin Sam Crescent 2021-08-16 Diego Leoni is
used to getting what he wants. He's one of the best
capos the outfit has to offer. Anyone who betrays the
outfit, he kills. His first wife knows about that. Belle
Johnson is alone in the city, trying to prove her
independence. Blinded in an accident as a child, she
can't rely on anyone. Now, abandoned in a nightclub by
her friends, she has to call for help. And Diego
answers, being the sweet, kind man, who helps her home.
Diego knows he can't keep Belle forever. She doesn't
know who he really is, and there's no way to tell her
that the person she's having sex with is also part of
the mafia. Violence is in his blood, and yet, when he's
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with Belle, the darkness fades away, leaving just the
two of them. The only problem is, he's already engaged
to another woman, one whom he doesn't want. But he can't
let Belle go. The only solution is to get Belle pregnant
and keep her in his world-without ever letting her know
exactly who he is. But secrets don't stay hidden
forever...
Dead Bastard Jenika Snow 2016-06-24 Shakes knew he
couldn't have Daniella, but that didn't stop him from
taking her. Leaving meant betraying his club and going
against her father, Zeke. Even though they are being
hunted he won't let her go, he can't. But what happens
when they are found? Can Shakes give Daniella back to
her father? Can he make amends with the MC? With his
patch and life on the line, and the possibility of
losing Daniella forever, Shakes must decide which road
he'll take.
Zeke's Rule (Beautiful Torment, 1) Jenika Snow
2015-09-16 Zeke isn't a hero, has never seen himself
having a happily ever after. He's been called many
things: evil, twisted, sadistic, and dangerous. He is
all of those things and more. He revels in it, embraces
it, and uses it to make himself more powerful. He is a
bad man all the way through. Then there is Alessandria,
a woman chained, crying, frightened, who yearns for pain
with her pleasure. The sadistic part of him wants her
all for himself. He'll show her that the type of pain he
wants to give her will ultimately bring her the pleasure
she yearns for. Will Alessandria be able to handle the
monster inside of Zeke, or like so many others, will she
run?
Smokey Sam Crescent 2021-08-11 Just out of a bad
marriage, Ava isn't looking for love. She's ready to
live her own life in a new town, opening a bakery. She

4/10

Downloaded from northwind.ca on August 8, 2022 by guest

never expected to cross paths with Smokey, the dangerous
president of the Hell's Bastards MC. Smokey wants the
curvy blonde sitting alone at the bar, and he always
gets what he wants. From the start, he explains it's
just sex, nothing else. Ava doesn't expect more and
promises herself she won't fall in love with the bad
biker, but Smokey gets under her skin. He can't let her
go, and now he thinks she works for his enemy. The pain
of his punishment will stay with her forever. When the
truth comes out, Smokey knows he's hurt the only woman
he's ever cared about. After he loses her, he has no
choice but to win her back. Ava won't give in, though.
He hurt her, shattered her trust, and destroyed her
heart. How can he win what he broke?
French Chivalry Sidney Painter 2020-02-03 The first
chapter provides readers unfamiliar with medieval
history the background required for understanding the
chapters on chivalry.
Beast Jenika Snow 2016-05-13 Bridget is in trouble, and
knew the only person that can help her is Beast, a
hardened biker she's grown up with. He isn't just a man,
but a rough around the edges, dangerous and raw alpha
that acts first and asks questions later. He is also
patched in with the Soldiers of Wrath: Grit Chapter, a
motorcycle club that does what it has to do to stay on
top. But in order for Beast to help her she's going to
have to give something to him in return ... her body. He
frightens her, but also arouses her, and she knows being
his means more than just surrendering herself. Can
Bridget let go and submit to the biker, or is being
Beast's in all ways going to end up breaking her?
The History of Tom Jones Henry Fielding 1780
Lost in You Jenika Snow 2016-06-20 She was his drug of
choice, his addiction. He'd kill for her, die for her.
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Nerd would walk through hell just to prove he was crazy
for her. She was his obsession, and no matter how much
she denied him he'd make her see she was it for him.
Nerd had never wanted anything for himself ... until she
came along. Hannah was his everything whether she knew
it or not. Nerd just needed to prove to her that
underneath the bastard he was they'd be good together.
*Exclusive novella, All or Nothin', will be included in
Lost In You. This novella will feature short stories (a
where are they now set-up) from the following Soldiers
of Wrath characters: Demon & Deanna, Joker & Amy, Steel
& Eloise, and Shakes & Daniella.
Convoy Ambush Case Studies Richard E. Killblane
2014-08-15 When the enemy adopts a policy to attack
convoys, truck drivers become front line troops. Convoy
commanders must then become tacticians. How to study
war? The student of tactics studies previous fights and
mentally places himself in the position of the
participants. Knowing what they knew, how would he have
reacted? In hind sight, what was the best course of
action, remembering that there is no one perfect
solution? Any number of actions would have succeeded.
The tactician must learn what would have worked best for
him. For this reason, I have pulled together all the
examples of convoy ambushes. The 20th century, Vietnam
War, and current war in Iraq provide a wealth of
examples of convoy ambushes from which to study.
Unfortunately, the US Army did not record many good
accounts of ambushes during the Vietnam War. Much of
what is presented in this text is based upon oral
interviews of the participants, sometimes backed by
official record, citations or reports. For this reason,
some of the ambush case studies present only the
perspective of a crew member of a gun truck or the
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convoy commander. Since this academic study works best
when one mentally takes the place of one of the
participants, this view of the ambush serves a useful
purpose. After my own review of the ambushes, I have
drawn my own conclusion as to what principles apply to
convoy ambushes.
The Road Cormac McCarthy 2007-03-20 NATIONAL BESTSELLER
• WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE • A searing, postapocalyptic novel about a father and son's fight to
survive, this "tale of survival and the miracle of
goodness only adds to McCarthy's stature as a living
master. It's gripping, frightening and, ultimately,
beautiful" (San Francisco Chronicle). A father and his
son walk alone through burned America. Nothing moves in
the ravaged landscape save the ash on the wind. It is
cold enough to crack stones, and when the snow falls it
is gray. The sky is dark. Their destination is the
coast, although they don't know what, if anything,
awaits them there. They have nothing; just a pistol to
defend themselves against the lawless bands that stalk
the road, the clothes they are wearing, a cart of
scavenged food—and each other. The Road is the
profoundly moving story of a journey. It boldly imagines
a future in which no hope remains, but in which the
father and his son, "each the other's world entire," are
sustained by love. Awesome in the totality of its
vision, it is an unflinching meditation on the worst and
the best that we are capable of: ultimate
destructiveness, desperate tenacity, and the tenderness
that keeps two people alive in the face of total
devastation.
The Soldiers of Wrath MC Jenika Snow 2016-08-26 VOLUME
2: The Soldiers of Wrath MC This boxed set includes the
following Soldiers of Wrath MC: -Previously published
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Soldiers of Wrath short story (available for free on the
Crescent Snow website.) -Book 4: Dead Bastard -Book 4.5:
Ruin and Rise -Book 5: The Way I Like It -Book 5.5:
Bikers, Babies, and Leather (available for free on the
Crescent Snow website) -Book 6: Lost In You -Book 6.5:
All or Nothin' (Exclusive bonus story) *Volume 1 box-set
should be read first in order to fully enjoy the
characters and world. ****** The Soldiers of Wrath MC is
filled with, vicious, dangerous men who'll move heaven
and earth to get what they want. This box-set is filled
with alpha, obsessed bikers that will do anything it
takes to make sure the women they love are safe.
The Way I Like It Jenika Snow 2016-03-12 Running from
her old life, innocent Elena finds herself thrust into
the world of alpha bikers, domination, and freedom.
Controlled her whole life, she jumps head first into the
safety Striker offers, and she doesn't look back. When
Striker realizes Elena is running from a twisted family
and arranged marriage, he offers to help her. It isn't
about Striker being noble; he's selfish and sees the
natural submissive in her. The Dom in him wants her in
his bed, wants to control her in every way. As Elena
realizes the kind of relationship Striker wants reaches
out to the dark desires she has deep inside, she knows
she wants to explore all he has to offer. Her feelings
for him grow into something deeper, more intense, and
Elena wants nothing more than to accept this new life
with Striker, even if it's totally foreign and frightens
her. When they find that her family is still after her,
Striker and the Soldiers of Wrath MC, a group of
dangerous and violent bikers, know they must protect her
at all costs. Elena chooses to put her life in their
hands. In the end, will Striker want more than just a
willing submissive to warm his bed and sate his
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appetites?
The Bastard Billionaire Jessica Lemmon 2017-02-28 A
BILLIONAIRE BAD BOYS NOVEL Beauty and the Beastly
Billionaire . . . Eli Crane is one tough bastard. After
an explosion left him injured and honorably discharged
from the Marines, all he wants is to be left alone. Yet
his brothers insist he take a greater role in the family
business. They've hired him ten personal assistants-and
Eli sent each one packing as fast as possible. But when
beautiful number eleven walks through the door, Eli will
do anything to make her stay. Isabella Sawyer's
employment agency can't afford to lose Eli Crane's
business. Her plan: to personally take on the role of
his PA, and secure her reputation with the wealthy elite
in Chicago. But this beauty and her hot billionaire bad
boy soon find themselves mixing business with pleasure
in the most delicious ways. And passionate, stubborn
Isabella won't rest until she tames this wicked beast .
. .
Behold a Pale Horse William Cooper 2012-04-11 Bill
Cooper, former United States Naval Intelligence Briefing
Team member, reveals information that remains hidden
from the public eye. This information has been kept in
Top Secret government files since the 1940s. His
audiences hear the truth unfold as he writes about the
assassination of John F. Kennedy, the war on drugs, the
Secret Government and UFOs. Bill is a lucid, rational
and powerful speaker who intent is to inform and to
empower his audience. Standing room only is normal. His
presentation and information transcend partisan
affiliations as he clearly addresses issues in a way
that has a striking impact on listeners of all
backgrounds and interests. He has spoken to many groups
throughout the United States and has appeared regularly
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on many radio talk shows and on television. In 1988 Bill
decided to "talk" due to events then taking place
worldwide, events which he had seen plans for back in
the early '70s. Since Bill has been "talking," he has
correctly predicted the lowering of the Iron Curtain,
the fall of the Berlin Wall and the invasion of Panama.
All Bill's predictions were on record well before the
events occurred. Bill is not a psychic. His information
comes from Top Secret documents that he read while with
the Intelligence Briefing Team and from over 17 years of
thorough research. "Bill Cooper is the world's leading
expert on UFOs." -- Billy Goodman, KVEG, Las Vegas. "The
onlt man in America who has all the pieces to the puzzle
that has troubled so many for so long." -- Anthony
Hilder, Radio Free America "William Cooper may be one of
America's greatest heros, and this story may be the
biggest story in the history of the world." -- Mills
Crenshaw, KTALK, Salt Lake City. "Like it or not,
everything is changing. The result will be the most
wonderful experience in the history of man or the most
horrible enslavement that you can imagine. Be active or
abdicate, the future is in your hands." -- William
Cooper, October 24, 1989.
Owned by the Bastard Sam Crescent 2015 Demon, the
President of The Soldiers of Wrath MC, is a vicious
bastard, a heartless killer, and has no regrets about
any of the violent things he does in life. It is how he
survives, and how he keeps his club and his men safe.
Steel My Soldiers' Hearts David H. Hackworth 2003-05-06
The commanding officer of an infantry battalion in
Vietnam in 1969 recounts how he took over a demoralized
unit of ordinary draftees and turned it into an elite
fighting force, and describes its accomplishments.
Hard As Steel Jenika Snow 2016-06-24 Eloise has kept her
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desires in the dark her entire life. Not sure if she
should feel ashamed over her need to have a sexual
relationship that consists of pain, she focuses on
keeping to herself, knowing that she can never have what
she really wants. Steel is a member of The Soldiers of
Wrath MC. He is a man that takes what he wants when he
wants it; he is never denied. But he wants Eloise, and
her refusal to give herself to him makes Steel want her
even more. He's determined to break the composed and
collected exterior that she carries. When Hanson,
Eloise's boss, attacks her, it's Steel that comes and
rescues her. Steel feels something for the woman that's
seemed to turn his world upside down in such a short
time. But Hanson isn't about to be put in his place, or
lay down without a fight. He'll show Eloise and Steel
that he'll take what he wants regardless of any threat.
Can Eloise give herself to Steel fully, or will her fear
for what she really wants hold her back? Can Steel
finally allow himself to commit to a woman and show her
that what she wants is exactly what he desires to give
her?
Bent, Not Broken Jenika Snow 2016-06-24 Pain is a
lasting feeling, emotion, and can consume a person
without any discrimination. Amy Holland knew all too
well what pain did to someone. She has been living with
it for far too long, and it is all because of her
father. Reese "Joker" Whitman has put his old life
behind him. He is now just Joker, part of The Soldiers
of Wrath, an outlaw MC that rules his town. Despite the
hard edge he carries around, the violence and
destruction he's been known to deliver, Joker wants Amy,
the daughter of the woman his father married. Amy might
be considered family, but she isn't blood, and he wants
her more than he's ever wanted anyone in his life.
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However, he has to tread lightly, because she's been
hurt, and she may never be able to give herself fully to
him. When she finally sees Joker for who he is, it isn't
fear or pain that consumes her; it is hope and desire.
But can she give herself to the biker when she sees
herself as too damaged be loved?
Patton Carlo D'Este 1996-09-27 Patton: A Genius for War
is a full-fledged portrait of an extraordinary American
that reveals the complex and contradictory personality
that lay behind the swashbuckling and brash facade.
According to Publishers Weekly, the result is "a major
biography of a major American military figure." "This
massive work is biography at its very best. Literate and
meaty, incisive and balanced, detailed without being
pedantic. Mr. D'Este's Patton takes its rightful place
as the definitive biography of this American warrior." -Calvin L. Christman, Dallas Morning News "D'Este tells
this story well, and gives us a new understanding of
this great and troubled man."-The Wall Street Journal
"An instant classic." --Douglas Brinkley, director,
Eisenhower Center
Broken Bastard Sam Crescent 2017-06-25 No mercy. No
pity. No women. Bain has always worked solo, refusing to
allow anyone to lord over him. His life has been fucked
up enough, and he's learned trust comes with a price.
When he finally accepts an invitation to work for Killer
of Kings, he regrets the decision after his first
contract. It was supposed to be simple, now there's a
curvy little temptation tied up in his basement.
Scarlett struggles to move up in a career where
appearances are everything. When she lands a risky
interview with a known crime boss, she hopes it will be
her big break as a reporter. Instead, she's caught up in
the middle of an assassination and taken hostage by the
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hitman. She wants to hate the tattooed devil, but finds
herself intrigued by his story. Is it the reporter in
her wanting to know more...or the woman falling for a
broken man?
The Devil’s Dictionary Ambrose Bierce
2021-03-16T22:46:04Z “Dictionary, n: A malevolent
literary device for cramping the growth of a language
and making it hard and inelastic. This dictionary,
however, is a most useful work.” Bierce’s groundbreaking
Devil’s Dictionary had a complex publication history.
Started in the mid-1800s as an irregular column in
Californian newspapers under various titles, he
gradually refined the new-at-the-time idea of an
irreverent set of glossary-like definitions. The final
name, as we see it titled in this work, did not appear
until an 1881 column published in the periodical The San
Francisco Illustrated Wasp. There were no publications
of the complete glossary in the 1800s. Not until 1906
did a portion of Bierce’s collection get published by
Doubleday, under the name The Cynic’s Word Book—the
publisher not wanting to use the word “Devil” in the
title, to the great disappointment of the author. The
1906 word book only went from A to L, however, and the
remainder was never released under the compromised
title. In 1911 the Devil’s Dictionary as we know it was
published in complete form as part of Bierce’s collected
works (volume 7 of 12), including the remainder of the
definitions from M to Z. It has been republished a
number of times, including more recent efforts where
older definitions from his columns that never made it
into the original book were included. Due to the complex
nature of copyright, some of those found definitions
have unclear public domain status and were not included.
This edition of the book includes, however, a set of
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definitions attributed to his one-and-only “Demon’s
Dictionary” column, including Bierce’s classic
definition of A: “the first letter in every properly
constructed alphabet.” Bierce enjoyed “quoting” his
pseudonyms in his work. Most of the poetry, dramatic
scenes and stories in this book attributed to others
were self-authored and do not exist outside of this
work. This includes the prolific Father Gassalasca Jape,
whom he thanks in the preface—“jape” of course having
the definition: “a practical joke.” This book is a
product of its time and must be approached as such. Many
of the definitions hold up well today, but some might be
considered less palatable by modern readers. Regardless,
the book’s humorous style is a valuable snapshot of
American culture from past centuries. This book is part
of the Standard Ebooks project, which produces free
public domain ebooks.
Born of Rage Sherrilyn Kenyon #1 New York Times
bestselling author, Sherrilyn McQueen returns to her
League: Nemesis Rising series in this novella that also
features the very first short story she sold in 1978,
The Neighbors. Every Life Has a Price Dakari Tievel has
been marked for death by the infamous League. Staying
barely one step ahead of the assassins out to end her
life, she must find the legendary Eve of Destruction.
But Eve is a lot more than just a bounty hunter who
calls the shadows home. She comes with an interesting
crew of friends and family who have no problem defying
the League that rules their worlds with an iron fist.
Now they must rely on the most unlikely of allies to
keep Dakari safe, and themselves alive. Provided he
doesn't betray them. In a universe where the League is
law, it's killed or be killed.
Lover Unleashed J.R. Ward 2011-03-29 #1 New York Times
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bestselling author J.R. Ward's thrilling new novel in
the Black Dagger Brotherhood series. Payne, twin sister
of Vishous, is cut from the same dark, seductive cloth
as her brother. Imprisoned for eons by their mother, the
Scribe Virgin, she finally frees herself-only to face a
devastating injury. Manuel Manello, M.D., is drafted by
the Brotherhood to save her as only he can-but when the
human surgeon and the vampire warrior meet, their two
worlds collide in the face of their undeniable passion.
With so much working against them, can love prove
stronger than the birthright and the biology that
separates them?
The Killer Angels Michael Shaara 2004-11-02 A reissue of
a Pulitzer prize-winning classic, and now the major
motion picture GETTYSBURG. As a result of these
acclamations, this book is considered one of the
greatest novels written on the Civil War.
The Wrath & the Dawn Renée Ahdieh 2015-05-12 #1 New York
Times Bestseller A sumptuous and epically told love
story inspired by A Thousand and One Nights Every dawn
brings horror to a different family in a land ruled by a
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killer. Khalid, the eighteen-year-old Caliph of
Khorasan, takes a new bride each night only to have her
executed at sunrise. So it is a suspicious surprise when
sixteen-year-old Shahrzad volunteers to marry Khalid.
But she does so with a clever plan to stay alive and
exact revenge on the Caliph for the murder of her best
friend and countless other girls. Shazi’s wit and will,
indeed, get her through to the dawn that no others have
seen, but with a catch . . . she’s falling in love with
the very boy who killed her dearest friend. She
discovers that the murderous boy-king is not all that he
seems and neither are the deaths of so many girls. Shazi
is determined to uncover the reason for the murders and
to break the cycle once and for all. *The book is a
Rough Cut Edition (pages are deliberately not the same
length).*
March to the Sea David Weber 2001-08-01 Marooned on a
barbaric world, Prince Roger MacClintock, the Royal
Brat, and his Royal Marines take on barbarian hordes and
fierce monsters as they make their way to a distant port
that holds their only hope for escape.
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